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I strongly oppose this bill, we have increased voter turnout, reduced potential for 

software fraud, given access to mobility challenged Oregonians, and lowered the cost 

for voting by using a vote by mail system. This a shameless effort to limit access to to 

voters, Vote to keep vote by mail! 


